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Interoffice Memo

Date:
5/22/2006

To:
Sarah Hopkins

Cc:
Denise Clavette

From:
Thomas G. Civiello 

RE:
Packard Development

The Portland Parks and Recreation Department has reviewed the site plans for this project and are on board with the multi purpose field that is to be constructed as part of the project. Field construction specifications to include irrigation, base materials, and seed mixtures have been forwarded to Packard Development for their use in construction. A drinking fountain specification and other site amenities were also forwarded.

The Parks and Recreation Department will be administering and maintaining the field after completion as other fields in the City. Our Athletic Facilities division will be responsible for scheduling, maintenance, and programming this facility.  
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